COUNTY COMMISSION RECORD, VERNON COUNTY

Wednesday, September 21, 2016

7th Sept. Adj.

THE VERNON COUNTY COMMISSION MET, PURSUANT TO ADJOURNMENT, WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2016 AT 9:00 A.M.

PRESENT: JOE HARDIN, PRESIDING COMMISSIONER; NEAL F GERSTER, NORTHERN COMMISSIONER; AND EVERETT L. WOLFE, SOUTHERN COMMISSIONER.

SHERIFF

Sheriff Mosher called on the Commission to discuss budget amendments. Although the expenses on a few line items are over the budgeted amount; the entire expenses incurred is still well under budget amount. Commission and Sheriff plan to readdress budget amendments in mid November when there is a more accurate prediction of year end revenue and expenses.

USDA

Kelly Ast of Healthy Nevada, Cassie Sanders and Elizabeth Van Winkle of Kaysinger Basin Regional Planning Commission, Rachel Hanson of Healthy Nevada and Chris Zeilinger of Community Transportation Association called on the Commission to discuss USDA Transportation Assessment. Vernon County has a need to assist residents with day to day transportation to jobs, medical appointments, shopping etc. Chris and Kelly will compile data for the county while working with Kissinger and Healthy Nevada and give recommendations for a solution.

FALL CLEAN UP

Commission emailed information about the fall clean up that will be held October 29, 2016 to KNEM KNMO radio for the Community Calendar.

LEPC

Commissioners attended the meeting today.

HARRISON TOWNSHIP

Thaylee Rourk phoned the Commission with a concern about a bridge. Her address is 1726 E Waldo and the bridge is north of her house. Hole in the bridge and nothing under it. Lynn Seaver was notified.

Ordered that Commission adjourn at 4:00 P.M.		until Tuesday , September 27, 2016.	
ATTEST:		APPROVED:	
	CLERK OF COMMISSION	-	PRESIDING COMMISSIONER